
 

November 14, 2024 
 
RE:  OPEN HOUSE: REDEVELOPMENT OF FORMER HIGH SCHOOL - 52 PARADE STREET 
 Wednesday, November 27, from 7pm to 8.30pm, at the Town Hall - 400 Main St 
  
Why did I receive this letter? 
The Town of Yarmouth received a Development Agreement application from the owner of 52 
Parade Street, to permit redevelopment of the former High School with a range of institutional 
uses including: 

• a training academy  

• associated board and accommodation facilities; and  

• a medical clinic.  
 

 
 
Open House 
An open house session has been scheduled to provide you and other adjacent landowners with 
an opportunity to learn more about the intended project. The landowner/applicant and Town 
staff will be in attendance. The open house will be held on Wednesday, November 27, from 
7pm to 8.30pm at the Town Hall – 400 Main Street.   
 
Where can I get more information? 
If you cannot attend the meeting, feel free to email or call me about the project and learn how 
you may provide feedback. You can also visit https://getinvolvedyarmouth.ca/highschool. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Marty Beck, LPP, MCIP 
Town Planner 
Town of Yarmouth 
400 Main Street, Yarmouth, Nova Scotia, B5A 1G2 
Office: 902-742-4808, Email: martin.beck@townofyarmouth.ca  
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